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ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

 

for Science Week 

 

Liam Best 

Tyler Best 

Shane Coombe 

Ethan Dade 

Lucas Godridge 

Dylan Hambly 

Jonas Hooper 

Jacob Lee 

Jacob Mitchell 

Aaron Taylor 

Tommy Trott (x2) 

Macey White 

Isabelle Williams 
 

‘CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

        NEWSLETTER 
 
      18TH MARCH 2019 

RESIDENTIAL CAMPS 2019 
Year 3 Falmouth Maritime Museum  

-25th/26th April (FULL) 

 

Year 4 Delaware Camp – 1st to 3rd May (FULL) 

 

Year 6 Isles of Scilly – 10th to 14th June(FULL) 

 

Year 5 Porthpean Camp – 26th to 28th June 

 

ALL PAYMENTS REQUIRED IN FULL, PRIOR 

TO THE CAMP TAKING PLACE VIA  

PARENTPAY PLEASE 

  

ASPIRE INTERNET SAFETY MESSAGE 
In an ever-changing digital world it's vital we stay informed 

of the latest apps, gaming and internet 
'challenge' trends facing our young people.  Please take a 

look at the internet safety page on the main Aspire website 
at  http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/esafety  

which provides links to recommended eSafety 
organisations and some of the latest guidance for 
download.  This page will be regularly updated as 

new advice emerges.  Thank you. 

Diary Dates.. 

 
LAST SWIMMING SESSION – 29TH MARCH 

Last day of Spring term – 

                  Friday 5th April 2019 at 1.45pm  

         

                                   Summer Term 
Tuesday 23rd April – Wednesday 24th July 2019 

(Half term – 27th   to 31st May 2019) 

Year 6 SATs week – 13th to 17th May 2019 
 
 
 

PARKING REMINDER 
When parking in the local area please be 

considerate to our neighbours who live close to the 
school.  Thank you. 

 

Dear Parents…. 

 
LOST PROPERTY 

We have a number of coats, uniform, lunchboxes 

and drink bottles in our lost property box currently! 

 

FOUND – Boys ‘Skechers’ shoes – size 13.5 – 

possibly belonging to a Year 3 or 4 pupil! 

 
Please check that your child is wearing their own 

uniform and continue to name all items to enable us to 

return lost property to the children. Thank you. 

 

World Book Day competitions – The closing date was 

last Friday and the judging will take place this week. 

We will announce the winners during the Achievers 

assembly on Monday 25th March. Good Luck!                                        

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS 

These need to be returned to Mrs 

Hankinson by 22nd March with the voucher 

attached please. Payment required via 

cash or card details. Thank you. 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aspireacademytrust.org%2Fesafety&data=02%7C01%7Cyvonne.pedlar%40biscovey.org.uk%7Cf5dfe93b99cb40a7200a08d69d7560f3%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C636869524795125034&sdata=tu8pTPMJA3ZZUmzmYk%2BZpDMkGcZwxcOUOACp4kC147Q%3D&reserved=0

